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Professor Boleslaw Malisz
Research Institute for Town Planning and Architecture
Warsaw. Poland





Dear Prof. Malisz:

I was so sorry that it was not possible for my husband to
meet with you and that we did not get back to Warsaw in time for
an additional conference with you. I read, with great interest.
your papers on the physical planning of New Towns and have
brought them back with me to show to the physical and economic
planners here.

I am enclosing some material on Reston which I hope will
be of interest to you.





Sincerely yours,







Carol R. Lubin
communityplanner
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